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10 March 2010 

 

 

Ms. Helen Fulcher 

Chief Executive 

SA Environmental Protection Authority 

GPO Box 2607 

Adelaide SA 5001 

 

 

Dear Ms Fulcher, 

 

Re: Declaration of the Environmental Protection (Waste to Resource) Notice 2010. 

 

Further to our discussion last Thursday (4 March 2010) I write to confirm our offer to work 

with your staff and other industry groups (e.g. the Waste Management Association) to 

develop a set of procedures to better define the operation of material recovery facilities 

sorting commercial and industrial waste. 

 

As mentioned during our discussion we are keen to see the  establishment of facilities that 

can regularly perform the separation required to meet the landfill bans detailed in  Schedule 

4 – Prohibited Landfill Waste and that we are concerned that without some certainty 

regarding performance landfills may become exposed to penalties if banned material is not 

completely removed. 

 

Now that the EPP has been gazetted ALOA’s South Australia’s chapter – comprising IWS, TPI 

and Lucas Earthmovers – is keen to commence work immediately so that this matter can be 

resolved quickly and action put in place to develop the required infrastructure before the 

first bans come into force next year.  

 

Should you have any queries in this matter please contact me on 0400 880 677 or ALOA on 

03 8399 9514 / info@aloa.com.au. 

 

Regards 

 
Max Spedding  

 

 
CC:  Joe Borrelli, IWS   

Geoffrey Webster, TPI (SA) 

Brett Jarvis, Lucas  

Paul Lightbody, WMAA     


